
CAPTE Board Meeting Announcement 

November 21, 2019 

 

The CAPTE Board will meet on November 21, 2019 at 9:00 a.m. at the Birmingham 

Career Center.  The Career Center is located at 3216 4th Avenue South 

Birmingham, Alabama 35222. 

Anyone needing special accommodations should contact P. Nigel Roberts at 205-

582-5266 or robertsn@jccal.org. 

 


